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November 28, 1977,/

Benjémin Lourie
72 Atlantic Streat
Portland, Maine 0410% -

Dear Mr, Lourie: Re: 72-74 Atlantle Street, Portland, Maine =~ NCP-East End
16-E-3 . :

'The Housing Imspections Division of the Department of Neighborhood Conservation
has recently completed an exterior imspection of your property in conjunction
with the above referred program,

Congratulations are extended to you for the general conditions of your property
vhich was found to meet the standards established by the City's lousing Code,

Good mainienance is the best way to protect the value of your property and
neighborhood.

Please feel free to call on us if we can be of assistance ta you.

Sincercly yours,
" Joseph E, Gray, Jr., Director
Neighborhood Conservation

[ S:>zi~f\\VL

By __ N\ Q,q, ). ALy >
Lyle D.\Noyes, \
Chief of Housing Inspections

Inspector
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CITY OF PORTLAND

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & URBAN DEVELOPMENT
INSPECTION SERVICES DIVISION

October 8, 1991

James Wescott
171 Hurricane Rd

4 (16-E~003)
Falmouth, ME 04105 (

SISy
W

B A ne TR
TaAt1aRELCESE

Dear Mr. Wesuontt:

The Housing Inspections Division of the Department: of Planning and
Urban Development has recently completed an overall inspection of
the above referred property,

Congratulatione are extended to you for the general condition of

your property which was found to meet the standards established by
the City's Housing Code. '

Good maintenance is the best way to protect the value of your prop~
erty and neighborhood.

Please feel free to call on us if we can be of assistance to you.

»

3incerely yours,
Joseph E. Gray, Jr., Director
Planning & Urban Development

By, ¢
T e

of Inspgetion Services

i Dt
'7//(16 Zeiee .
Code Enforcement Oificer
Herle Leary (__/
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June 27, 1995

WESCOTT DIANA H
171 HURRICANE RD
FAUMOUTHE ME 04105

Atlantic st
- - E-003-001-01

Dear Ms. Wescott:

The Hbusing Inspections Division or the Deparcment
Development has recently completed an cverall inspe
referved property.

of Pianning and Urban
ction of the above

Congratulations are extended Lo you for the general condition of your
property which was found to meet the s{andards zstablished by the City’s

Housing Code. We did, however, note the following items that could cause
future problems:

e

EXT - REAR - 116.20
FIRE ESCAPE IS MISSING EALUSTERS

INT - RIGHT, FRONT - CELLAR 108.30
MAKE THE WINDOW WATERTIGHT

INT ~ 2ND FLR - FRONT 109.40
HALL IS USED FOR STORAGE

Good maintenance is the best way to protect the value of your property and
neighborhood,

Please feel free to call on us if we can be of assistance to you

Sincerely,

//‘Mcﬂ @L? ‘/ Aﬂ:o%y

Merle Leary y
Cods Enforcement. Officer

SO

e &

389 Congress Street « Portland, Maine 04100« (207) 674-8704 + FAX 874-8716 » TV 874-8935
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